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#exceptionaleveryday 

PE timetable for Week 
commencing Monday 

15th April  
  All Year Groups PE allocation for the 
first week back will be confirmed in 

an email and text when we return to 
school on 15.04.24. The only          
confirmed year groups are: 

Year 3—Your PE is on Mondays with 
both classes swimming 

Year 4 Nightingale Class will swim on 
Friday with Year 4 Osprey class will 

have outdoor PE on Friday 

Parent Survey 2024 
We are so close to achieving 150 
responses….. so we have decided 

to leave the survey open until            
Monday 15th April when we will 
share conclusions with you all. 

Please note, the survey can be 
completed more than once if you 
have more than one child in the 

school and have different                
feedback to give or want to 
acknowledge different staff    
working with your children 

Bird in Bush School Wings!             
‘Wings’ have been given to the 

following exceptional children to 
signify that we think they are ready to fly in 

terms of their year group expectations. 

Congratulations to all these children  

Term Dates confirmed 

Summer Term starts 
Monday 15th April  

at normal time 
Mid Term Break  

Monday 27th—Friday 31st May 

End of Term 
Friday 19th July 

School finishes 12.00 noon 

 

Thank you Miss Mesmain 
and Miss Siddiqui 

Two staff members move on 
from Bird in Bush School from 
today. We wish them well and 

hope to stay in touch.  



 

Term Dates for Summer Term ahead  
as well as the academic year 

2024/2025 
Please note when booking any holidays. 

Children are all entitled to 190 days in school  

Bird in Bush applauds and rewards every 
child with 100% attendance and punctuality 

 

Our next draw to win a new bike for a pupil 
in Year 3—6 will take place after the         

holidays and will include all those with 
100% attendance and punctuality 



Bird in Bush School recommends: 

 

And thanking our teachers leaving and applauding 
the children who have earned their ‘wings’ to fly 

 

 



 

Update on our Racial Literacy Week 2024  

Inspiring People Shortlist 

Your support is requested with our three final choices. As slide 3 states above: 

A ‘Bird in Bush School’ Inspiring Person must demonstrate one, many or all of the below: 

Aspiration; Courage; Dedication; Integrity; Resilience and Be Responsible; Be Respectful; Be Ready to learn 

Please send your ideas to Mr Robinson on 07944 720606 or Ms Lossa Grant on 07736 612972 


